PIE Council Minutes Friday, September 22, 2017 1:30 p.m. Welty Board Room

Members Present: Brian Anderson, Marty Brock, Wesley Garrett, Aisha Ghimire, Dave Haffly, Glen Halbert, Brandy Larmon, Steven McCorkle, Andrew Moneymaker, Jennifer Moore, Leigh Puckett, Barry Smith, Derek Webb, Tamara King, Mark Bean, and Elizabeth Carter

Approval of Minutes

Members reviewed the minutes of the meeting held on April 28, 2017. A motion was made by Dave Haffly to approve the minutes. A second to the motion was made by Aisha Ghimire. The motion carried.

Introduction of New Members

All PIE members introduced themselves by name and university position.

Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP) Presentation

QEP Director, Mark Bean, presented a report on a Wall Street Journal study regarding CLA+ scores from varying higher education institutions across the country. Dr. Bean discussed the methodology of the Journal's analysis and compared the W's CLA+ scores with said analysis. For more information on this presentation, please go to http://www.muw.edu/qep.

Graduation Survey Results Presentation

Assessment Specialist, Elizabeth Carter, presented a report on the 2016-2017 Graduation Survey results comparing data points to the 2015-2016 results.

Survey Review Subcommittees

Two subcommittees were formed to review and provide any recommendations for the Faculty/Staff Satisfaction Surveys and the Graduation Survey. Subcommittee chairs are Melinda Lowe for the Satisfaction Surveys Brandy Larmon for the Graduation Survey. Each subcommittee has two volunteer subcommittee members, one from academics and the other from non-academics: Glen Halbert and Leigh Puckett – Satisfaction Surveys and Jenny Miles and Steven McCorkle – Graduation Survey. Recommendations will be presented at PIE's next meeting, October 27th.

The meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m.